


You are invited to the 2015

Annual Meeting of 

UA Appointed Professionals

brought to you by APAC, the Appointed Professionals Advisory Council

Learn about APAC’s efforts in shared governance and how you can  

contribute to shaping the future of the University of Arizona.

Proposed Revisions to APAC By-laws Are Ready for

Your Review and Your Vote

This past year, APAC worked to revise our bylaws. Those changes have been 

approved to bring to YOU, the appointed professionals of the UA, for  

ratification. Come to the annual meeting and cast your vote. You can review 

the proposed changes on the APAC website at  

http://apac.arizona.edu/article/2015-bylaws-revisions-review. 

Refreshments will be available at the meeting.

Let us know if you will attend. 

Get info and RSVP at  

http://apac.arizona.edu/events/annual-apac-meeting

Please join us as we hear from 

President Hart about issues 

important to the campus 

community.

Bring your questions  

for discussion!

September 21, 2015, 3:00 PM

Student Union Memorial Center, Main Ballroom


